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Dr. Deb Wilson, Superintendent g}}y’qo Coter Relds
School District No. 23

700 N. Schoenbeck Road

Prospect Heights, IL 60070

Dear Dr. Wilson,
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For the past 25 years the Arlington Heights Park District and the Arlington Heights
community has enjoyed the benefits of a license agreement with School District No. 23
for the use of approximately 11 acres of land adjacent to McArthur, Sullivan and Ross
schools. A copy of the agreement signed by our agencies on May 22, 1990 is attached.

Please refer to Section 9 on page 8 of the agreement you will note the following:

e Section 9(a) indicates that the initial term of the agreement is 25 years for date of
execution.

e Section 9(b) indicates that the Arlington Heights Park District shall have the
option to extend the term of the license agreement for an additional term of 25
years by providing written notice of their desire to extend the agreement.

On behalf of the Arlington Heights Park District please accept this letter as a statement
of the Park District’s desire to extend the Intergovernmental License Agreement Between
School District No. 23 and the Arlington Heights Park District, dated May 22, 1990, for
an additional term of 25 years as stipulated in the original agreement.

The Arlington Heights Park District sincerely appreciates the cooperation that exists
between our two agencies to the benefit of all citizens. Please share our appreciation with
the School District’s Board of Trustees and the staff of the School District.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Stephen C. Scholten
Executive Director
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